HOPE IS EVERYTHING

My Theme for August

So many exciting things to share! And a few "chores" for you Ladies! At the August 12th, meeting we discussed what the focus of 2020-21 should be.

There are real constraints and they cannot be ignored.

We also talked about how the Church needs us more than ever as attendance (Fellowship) and monies are down. The Cookie Faire, sadly, has to take a year off.

The ladies in attendance felt that we need to focus on:

- 1. Fundraisers (As we wish to continue our support of the Bread and Wine of the Eucharist and the SAS Scholarships at the very least)
- 2. Fellowship (As we know, our communion with each other has suffered)
- **3.** Service (As those in need, still need us)

So...the Office has given us the OK to proceed with a few things that will bring FUNdraising and FELLOWship together to build the Kingdom of God.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

HOLY ANGELS OPEN AIR MARKET....W/ FOODTRUCKS!

- Saturday, September 19th, 9am—2pm, HA School Parking Lot

 We can meet all CDC guidelines with this plan
- We can raise monies
- We can experience Fellowship

What can you do??? (more details will be coming soon!)

- a. We will need help setting up starting at 6AM that morning
- b. We need you to personally invite your friends, family, and neighbors
- c. We need you to attend and work!

Julie Lano is in charge of the vendors and crafters: julielano@sbcglobal.net

Yvette McCue & Tammy Dean are in charge of foodtrucks: designsbyyvette@msn.com; tammydean@aol.com

ROSARY IN THE GROTTO!

- Thursday, October 1, 2020, 7pm, Holy Angels Grotto
 - Masks Required
 - Distancing Required...bring a chair if you wish.

PURSE AUCTION!

- Friday, February 12th, 6pm—9pm, Connor Hall
 - We can only sell <u>50</u> tickets and will also meet all other CDC guidelines
 - We can raise monies
 - We can bask in Fellowship.

We are blessed with three wonderful SAS members to step up and help out...look for details from these ladies in October! (Oester, Swiatek, Dallas)

We need you to personally invite your friends, family, and neighbors...remember only 50 will be able to attend.

HOPE IS EVERYTHING

My Theme for August
Page 2

SERVICE

HESED HOUSE

- <u>Due to COVID-19</u>, Rose Gatze will reach out to your Unit Chair when it is your turn and will explain the plan at that time.
- Currently, the UNITS may still cook OR hire REULAND's to make and deliver the food as we are not allowed to make or deliver per CDC guidelines.

In July, for 70 people, it was \$560.00.

- ♦ Unit 1—January
- ♦ Units 26 & 30—March
- ♦ Units 12 & 21—May
- ♦ Unit 23—July
- Unit ? September
- ♦ Unit 3 & 8—November

(Full disclaimer that these may or may not be correct...please reach out for me to fix)

Any questions, please reach out to Rose Gatze: rgatze@holy-angels.org

BLESSING BAGS

Sell and take orders at the September 19th "HA OPEN AIR MARKET"

What is a Blessing Bag?

It is a draw string bag in your car to hand out your window to someone that is homeless or begging on a street corner.

Items included: Snacks, Water, Foil Blanket, Socks, Simple First Aid Kit, Travel Toothpaste and Toothbrush, Baby Wipes, Poncho, Prayer Card with HESED HOUSE info, Hand sanitizer, Chapstick...etc...

SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS

WINNERS WERE:

ACC—Patrick Hilby | Rosary—Addison Convey | Marmion—Luke Coffman

Last, but not least, we ask you to Zoom or Meet outside and stay in touch with each other.

We need to RISE TO THE CHALLENGE, and not take a "gap" year.

Please PERSONALLY ask other women to join our ranks and be part of our commitment.

A light cannot be put under a bushel basket where the world can see no light. Let's SHINE!

CHORES

- ◊ Dues are due October 1st. ◊ Scholarship Checks are going out next week.
- ♦ Check your emails from your unit chair for items we need or jobs to complete. We will be reaching out throughout the year!

Next General Board Meeting is October 13th @ 6:30pm. You are welcome to attend!

Thank you and Take Care....Amy Malatt

amalatt@comcast.net
630.362.3809